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CITY OF FASAUENA

City Clerk 9/27/99
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Ave

Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Sir:

Please find enclosed a copy of my resignation letter to Vice
Mayor Streator and the Offices of Primary Interest.

If memory serves me right, I believe that there is some necessary
paper work from your office that needs to be accomplished.

If T am correct, please forward the forms/instructions to me
for completition.

Sincerely,

Mpwi-c

Marion R, Williams
3335 Florecita Drive
Altadena, CA 91001
323 684 3759

10/04/99
7.A.(1)
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TO: Vice Mayor Joyce Streator CITY OF P Al £DENA
Pasadena City Council
100 N. Garfield Avenue
Pasadena, CA 921109
THRU: Jeanette Henderson, Chair, UAC

Commissioners, UAC
SUBJECT: Resignation from the Cominission

DATE: 9/20/99

I want to express my gratitude for the opprotunity to serve
on the UAC for the Pasadena Water and Power, and its "Spin Off",
the Hahamonga Watershed Park Advisory Committee.

Much was learned from, and I hope a little was offered to, Mr.
Hightower and his Staff, as well as the Staff of Pasadena's
Parks and Recreation.

As a totally retired Senior, now with several years of "Fluid
Time" behind me, I'm finding it becoming increasigly difficult
to work impromptu events around scheduled and special meetings.

My wife is requesting more and more of my time at our second
home in Lancaster, and she does not mean two or three days,
once a month.

Laker basketball is about to commence as well as new Pasadena
Playhouse season will be underway.

Finally, the Holidays are approaching, with scheduled family
events, and bountiful Laughlin "Complimentaries', that cannot
be resisted, both setting the tune for a pleasant "Deregulated”
retirement.

I know that in the year 2000, a flick of the switch will still
produce electricity. I know that in years to come, the Upper
Arroyo will still feature a natural park complete with wild
life and features for human pleasure.



RE: Resignation 9/20/99

I know that I will miss the commraderie of the "Players",but
not the seemingly repetitious rhetoric resulting in stacks

of paper, loaded with tiny overwhelming figures and statistics
in the guise of "Fact".

On that note, I will cease my rambling by penning the word

Sincerely,

(Um

MARION R. WILLIAMS
UAC Commissioner
3335 Florecita Drive
Altadena, CA 91001
323 684 3759




